Members of the Committee,

My name is Paul Malone and I live in the Salem/Keizer area. We have an independent arthouse called Salem Cinema. It has been a
cultural hallmark in our community for years and years. It is a place where people from all over the area gather to share their love of
cinema. Losing this important piece of our community would have an even greater affect now, as we look forward to emerging from
this pandemic. We will need the places we used to gather to still be there. Please consider helping Salem Cinema in whatever way
you can. Thank you for all that you do!

Warm Regards,
Paul Malone



